
 
 
Dear Family & Friends, 
 
The Jefferson Christian Academy Mission Team is gearing up for our annual 
mission trip from March 2-16. This year, we will be working in various communities 
across the ocean in American Samoa. Activities will include painting and repair work, 
leading prayer festivals and worship, hosting a musical concert, assisting with Global 
Youth and Children Day outreach, and much more. 
 
Each participant needs to raise approximately $1,600. Most of our students and staff 
have chosen to be a part of this mission, and I would like to extend the opportunity for 
you to contribute a tax-deductible gift to support our efforts. Our funding 
primarily comes from generous individuals like you, and we hope to meet our 
fundraising goals by the end of January 2025 to secure our flights and accommodations. 
 
If you would like to contribute, please send your tax-deductible check, payable to "JCA 
Mission Trip," to the attention of Tari Jenkins, Business Manager, Jefferson Christian 
Academy, 3060 FM 728, Jefferson, TX 75657. You may also donate through our website 
at: https://www.jca-tx.org. All contributions are confidential. I kindly ask that you 
include a sticky note with your check, indicating that it should be credited to me. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity. Most importantly, please follow our 
Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/jca.tx1914 to see photos and videos of our 
trip. 
 
Please remember, any non-refundable gift will no longer be tax-deductible 
if it is designated to a specific person’s name on the check. 
 
Thank you very much for helping me participate in this trip. Your support truly sponsors 
a real missionary—me! Please keep our mission team in your prayers, and if possible, 
consider donating toward my expenses. Your help means a lot to me. 
 
Yours in the Master’s service, 
 

 


